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Comments: I believe that the proposed snowmobile use plan needs to expand in a few areas in the Yaak.

Specifically the Northwest Peak area, Hawkins Lake, Rock Candy Mountain, and Baldy Mountain trail to ID

border. These areas account for a majority of the snowmobile use. Very few snowmobilers ride just the groomed

trails. They only use those groomed trails to access the higher elevation areas as described above. 

 

Additionally, the proposed map outlining snowmobile use areas seems to have arbitrary boundaries around

certain areas that would be difficult to show in detail on a public map. The more small specific regulated areas

that are included the more difficult it is for the public to know where they are and are not supposed to be riding. 


